Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: DVP application -245 Alder Avenue, Kaleden file 12022.024

From: Debi McGinn <

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 11:47 AM

To: Danielie DeVries

Subject: DVP application -245 Alder Avenue, Kaleden file 12022.024

Dear Ms. DeVries,

We received two notices of this variance application. Andrew Brice and L, and our company 0893178 B.C. Ltd.
own three properties in the near vicinity of the subject property. We support this variance application.

Best regards,
Debra McGinn/ 0893178 B.C. Ltd.




